
Dances 
When students purchase formal dance tickets, they are given the following reminder.  
Please keep this in mind when you are planning for the date.    
 
Dress Code Reminders: Please share with your date 
 

• Dresses should cover chest and back at the top of the armpit and should be secure 
and stay in position 

• Hemlines should go no higher than mid-thigh when seated 
• Boys should be in collared shirts and no jeans 
• Behavior/dancing should be safe and appropriate 

**Students who fail to follow these guidelines will be not admitted or removed from 
the dance. 
 
 
 


